
Concept and contents
As  of  1  January  2004,  sole  responsibility  for  the
implementation of Annex VII of the GFAP rests with the BiH
authorities. This is the result of a number of activities and
reforms undertaken in the last years to create a sustainable
framework for domestic leadership on Annex VII. 

This implies, inter alia, that the citizens of BiH will now
have to deal with new partners in the process of exercising
their  rights  under  Annex  VII.  In  order  to  provide  basic
information – including contact addresses to which BH citizens
can refer Annex VII-related inquiries – the BiH Ministry for
Human Rights and Refugees, in cooperation with the Office of
the High Representative, produced a press advertisement and a
leaflet with the aim of informing the citizens of BiH on the
recent transfer of responsibility.
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